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Resolution T-17567; May 10, 2018      

 

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

 

This Resolution approves Kerman Telephone Company’s Advice Letter 413, seeking 

reimbursement of $33,184.24 for an Access Recovery Charge revenue shortfall. This 

shortfall resulted from higher National Exchange Carrier Association ARC paid in 

excess of what Kerman collected in rates, as allowed by Decision 16-06-053, during the 

period August 2016 through June 2017. 

 

 

Adopted Notice of Availability 

 

To: Parties of Record in Rulemaking 11-11-007, Kerman Telephone Company and members 

of the CHCF-A Administrative Committee. 

 

Adopted Resolution T-17567 has been made available at 

on May 16, 2018 at the Commission’s website http://www.cpuc.ca.gov. The Resolution adopts 

Kerman Telephone Company’s request for a reimbursement of $33,184.24 from the California High Cost 

Fund-A, seeking recovery of revenue shortfalls from its collection of federally-mandated Access 

Recovery Charges, is approved. 

 

Any recipient of this Notice of Availability who is not receiving service by electronic mail in 

this proceeding or who is unable to access the link to the Commission website given above 

may request a paper copy of the final resolution from the Commission’s Central Files Office 

at (415) 703-2045, fax (415) 703-2263, or e-mail CEN@cpuc.ca.gov.   

 

Notice of this item was also sent by e-mail to those on the service list with an e-mail 

address.  If you did not get e-mail notification, please check your e-mail address by 

accessing the link above.  If this is not correct, please contact Process Office with an update 

at (415) 703-2021, fax (415) 703-2823, or e-mail processoffice@cpuc.ca.gov.   

 

Dated May 16, 2018, at San Francisco, CA 
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